
Grand Junction, Colo. 

November 22, 1921 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colo, met in 
regular session at 4:00 P.M. wit h Mayor Cherrington presiding. 
The Commissioners present were, Cherrington, Peck, Blackstone and 
Fonder. Commissioner Garber was absent. City Attorney Tupper was 
present. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
A delegation from the vicinity of 5th and Teller met with the 
Council requesting the installation of an arc light at that 
corner. The committee was informed that the arc light was already 
ordered installed. 

 
A communication from the Chamber of Commerce requesting the City 
Council to cooperate with the Chamber in a Clean up Day t be held 
November 28. Moved by Commissioner Cherrington, seconded by 
Commissioner Fonder that the communication be placed on file and 
that the Mayor and Commissioner of Health and Civic Beauty meet 
with the members of the Chamber of Commerce to decide what cource 
was to be taken in the clean-up champion. Motion carried. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone, seconded by Commissioner Peck 
that John Colisimo be granted a permit to make one connection 
with the city sewer at 201 and 205 Hale Ave. on the receipt of 
$40.00. The motion being put, upon call of roll, the 
Commissioners voted as follows, Cherrington, yea; Peck, yea; 

Blackstone, yea, Fonder yea. All the Commissioners present voting 
yea, the motion was declared carried. 
 
The following bills having been examined and approved by the 
heads of the different departments were read. 
 
 

BILLS. No. Fund. Claim of Amount For. 

33813 General Lenora Benge 12.00 Registration 

814 General A.J. Peck 12.00 Registration 

815 General Mrs. W.A. House 12.00 Registration 

816 General Garms Due Agency 13.50 Pay. on lots 

817 General C.H. Crawford 52.00 Office work 

 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone, seconded by Commissioner Peck 
that the bills be allowed as read and warrants ordered drawn for 
the same. The motion being put, upon call of roll, the 
Commissioners present voted as follows. Cherrington, yea, Peck, 
yea, Blackstone yea, Fonder yea. All the Commissioners present 
voting yea, the motion was declared carried-- 
 
/s/ John B. Fonder 
City Clerk 


